
 

LAUNCHING THE NEW BATES ISABELL SADDLE 

On the 23rd Sept, Horseland Underwood launched the new Bates ISABELL Saddle. 

Gary and Gitte Neergaard are both sponsored riders for Horseland Underwood and they 

were joined by Heath Ryan who specially came up for this occasion. 

If you wish to try this new saddle, contact Kerrie from the Underwood store. 

Tel: 07 3341 3500 

 

 

 

Gary, Heath and Gitte 


